COPX.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

22nd June, 1917.
_ENCLOSURE

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 15th instant, reepecting vour 8,5, YBAKU STANDARDY,
and to acquaint you that the case of this vessel was submitted
for further censideration by the Comuittee to-day as regerds th
2nd Special Survey No. 2 - which became due in May, 1914, and
has not yet been completed.

In view of the survey having now been standing
over so very long, I am desired to enclose herewith a copy of
a Circular letter recently issued by the Committee on the oullpe
subject of periodieal surveys, and have to acouaint vou that in
the evgnt of its being still impracticsble to complete the
Special Survey No. 2 of this vessel the Committee must ask you
to kindly arrange for a general examination to be made by the
Society's Surveyors, as indicated in the Cireular.

Pernaps vou will bse good enough to let me know, 1
due course, at what port the general examination can take place
and T should add that a fee will be charged of £10. 10. O.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
Hezsers, The Assoclated 0il carriers Ltd., o
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